Dear Parents/Carers,

The closure of schools has put immense pressure on us as parents to try to keep our little
ones entertained at home especially with the uncertainty of how long we will be off school!

We would love to help ease the days/weeks ahead by providing your children with the weekly
club that they all love and have enrolled in!

So we will bring Lego club to your children until schools reopen (Lego2u)
Each week your child will look forward to a Lego club session starting with a video from one of
our Lego leaders describing the weekly theme!

This will be followed with each child receiving a special Lego club package delivered to their
door with everything they would receive during their Lego club session (and a tiny bit more

®)

Packs include - Lego to make the weekly creation, Lego cards, Lego stickers, A Lego picture to
colour and a surprise!!

Then it's building time! Remember no child has to follow the theme just as long as they are
having fun!

Once your child’s happy with their creation- we ask parents to take a photo or video and
WhatsApp it over with a short explanation so we can add it to the group chat for a virtual show
and tell!

This way the children get to share and see their fabulous creations with their Lego friends.
We will then pop back to collect our Lego to get it ready for the next school.

Each school will have a designated morning or afternoon slot lasting 1.5 hrs.

We understand this is not the same as actually coming to Lego club but under the extreme
circumstances we hope it will bring a little structure and fun into the long days ahead. We
know how much all of the children love coming to Lego club and hope by providing Lego2u
they all can continue to enjoy Lego together and continue building.

We appreciate all the lovely messages sent and continued support given from all our parents
some of you whose children have been coming to club for years and hope this will go some

way to helping pass the time until we can go back to normality.

Please be assured that all Lego is fully steam washed and disinfected between clubs.



If yours is one of our children who has mountains of their own Lego and are happy to receive
a package with everything in it but Lego then that would be very helpful

Please get in touch ASAP if you would like your child to participate as it's going to take a lot of
work our end to make sure it runs smoothly over the different schools so the sooner we have
numbers the better!

Priority will be given to our existing Lego club members and no extra payment will be asked -
club fees will cover the package however if you have siblings who want to take part please get

in touch.

Any other children who wish to join - fees will be the same as you pay for the school club @
just £4.50 a week

Lego2u will start after the Easter break in line with the school sessions

I will be in touch to let you know which day and time is your schools slot!
Please get in touch via 07930 395 309 if your interested

Stay well everyone and thank you all once again for your support w

Brickplayers Lego club



